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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The Juab County Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on
Wednesday, August 21,2024 at 7:10 PM in the Juab County
Commission Chambers, 160 N Main, Nephi, UT. The purpose of the
hearing is to receive public comments on proposed miscellaneous
changes to the Juab County Land Use Code and the Juab County
Subdivision Ordinance regarding recreational subdivisions. The
proposed changes are available to review in the IT/Planning office in
the Juab County Building, 160 N Main, Nephi.




